Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

From: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

Sent: Wednesday, July 27, 2016 3:45 PM

To: ‘Arceneaux, Nicole Marie'

Subject: RE: Extension Request: RO0000053, Trucker Friend, 1395 7th Street, Oakland
Nicole,

Your extension request for case file review, document submittal and meeting request to September 5, 2016 for the subject
case is approved.

Please let me know if the address change affects just you or other members of Chevron Environmental Management
Company

Regards,
Keith Nowell

From: Arceneaux, Nicole Marie [mailto:Nicole.Arceneaux@chevron.com]

Sent: Wednesday, July 27, 2016 2:27 PM

To: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health <Keith.Nowell@acgov.org>

Cc: Roe, Dilan, Env. Health <Dilan.Roe@acgov.org>

Subject: Extension Request: RO0000053, Trucker Friend, 1395 7th Street, Oakland

Keith:

Per my voicemail, | just received a copy of your letter dated June 26™ for the above referenced site (see attached). Chevron
requests an extension to respond to your letter by September 5", 2016. As | mentioned in my voicemail, | have just
received your letter today and need time to review our records to prepare a response. If this extension request is
satisfactory, please respond to this email with an approval.

If you have any questions or comments regarding this extension request please don’t hesitate to contact me at my
information listed below. Thank you.

Nicole Arceneaux ee
Property Specialist
Nicole.Arceneaux@chevron.com

Chevron Environmental Management Company
6001 Bollinger Canyon Road

San Ramon, CA 94583

Tel +1 925 842 4828



